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Busy Term One 

It has been a very busy first term at Northcote College with a lot of student activity in all areas of school life.                
Twelve Chinese language students’ lion dance was part of the opening event of the Auckland Lantern     
Festival and was a great success. 

Northcote College dragon boaters had a great day on the 
water at the Auckland Dragon Boat Championships at Lake 
Pupuke on Auckland’s North Shore. The mixed crew made 
it to the grand final to come 5th and a boys’ team combined 
with 2 other schools to win the boys’ 200m race. 

A group of visiting students from Shinagawa Girls’ High 
school in Tokyo got a fabulous taste of Kiwi culture during 
their two week stay at Northcote. Their visit started with a 
powhiri and some ‘hands-on’ lessons included how to make 
a kiwi favourite, scones. 

Northcote College students got some real-life business      
experience when they took their products to a local market. 
The five teams of Year 12 Business students market-tested a 
range of products they’ve developed as part of the 2018 
Young  Enterprise Scheme - a nationwide scheme which aims 
to inspire students to reach their potential in business and in 
life. 


